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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 7:39 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Patel, Swati; Smith, Austin; Baker, Josh; Veldran, Katherine; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Re: FCO Denial letter

Thanks 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 21, 2015, at 9:40 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Elizabeth spoke to Senator Setzler this morning, and he was appreciative for the call.  He had concerns 

about assistance for farmers and for the Hollow Creek Police Chief, so she will follow up with him on 

those issues. 

  

From: Schimsa, Rebecca  

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 9:19 AM 

To: Haley, Nikki; Patel, Swati; Smith, Austin; Baker, Josh; Veldran, Katherine; Godfrey, Rob 
Subject: Fwd: FCO Denial letter 

  

FEMA has officially denied Aiken, Laurens, and Spartanburg Counties for IA.  

  

Elizabeth Ryan left a voicemail for Senator Setzler yesterday and also spoke with his staff.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Stenson, Kim" <Kstenson@emd.sc.gov> 

Date: October 21, 2015 at 9:14:26 AM EDT 

To: Rebecca Schimsa <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 

Subject: FW: FCO Denial letter 

Per previous discussion, we have been expecting this denial. 

  

Kim 

  

From: Brockington, Courtney  

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 9:08 AM 

To: Stenson, Kim <Kstenson@emd.sc.gov>; Ryan, Elizabeth <eryan@emd.sc.gov> 

Subject: FCO Denial letter 

  

Please see attached. 

  

Thanks 

Courtney 


